
 

 
September 24, 2024 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
NOTICE OF VIOLAITON  

VILLAGE OF SOUTH BLOOMING GROVE 

 
On September 5, 2024, the Village of South Blooming Grove has received a violation notice from 
the Orange County Department of Health as follows: 

 

Violation ID: 2024 12086 & 12087 

South Blooming Grove Village  

This is a notice of violations for the above water supply due to exceeding the 

Maximum Contaminant Levels (MCL) for TOTAL IRON (0.453 mg/I, MCL = 0.3 

mg/1) & TOTAL MANGANESE (0.304 mg/I, MCL = 0.3 mg/1) for the period 

7/1/2024 to 9/30/2024 collected from the Merrieworld Entry Point, in accordance 

with Section 5-1.50 of the N.Y.S. Sanitary Code. These violations are also being 

reported to the NYSDOH and USEPA. 


